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Evan has worked at CHP since 2016 focusing on homeless program

funding in the Pikes Peak region and is currently the Senior Manager of

Homeless Initiatives. 

Since 2010, Evan has worked for nonprofits with a passion for creating

more just and equitable communities. Evan is an active Board Member for

an international nonprofit called Mundo Exchange and believes strongly in

the mission and values of nonprofits to impact positive change at a local

and community-based level.


